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On Jan 28 and Jan 29 Laerdal trainer Karen Howard trained 
all Luna Community College nursing faculty and Instruction-
al Designer Larry Paiz on possible clinical features Sim Man 3G 
is capable of.  It’s incredible all the many possibilities that Sim 
Man 3G can do!  Some of the clinical features are: airway 
complications, breathing complications, cardiac, circulation, 
vascular, pharmacology, secretions, bleeding and seizures. 
 

Now that the two day training is complete, the nursing faculty 
with the help of Manny (Sim Man 3G), are able to create    
opportunities to teach and evaluate skills combined with   
critical thinking  for the LCC nursing students. 

Preparations in ordering equipment for the LCC Auto 
Collision Project is well underway.  Trades Director 
Gary Martinez, and Title V Office Manager Tiffany 
Young have been busy getting quotes and requisitions 
to provide students and faculty with up-to-date equip-
ment. 
 
Title V has had many meetings with Gary Martinez and 
the Trades Department faculty in planning for these 
initiatives.  All students enrolled in the Auto Collision 
program will be attending orientation  where they will 
cover mandatory policy and procedures regarding tool 
room safety and security.  The “Student Acknowledge-
ment Form” has been drafted for better security and 
accountability.  Students will be required to sign receipt 
of compliance prior to shop and tool use once policies 
and tool check in/out procedures have been covered. 
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